TOWN OF GRAND ISLAND COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE
“Bridging the Future”
Public Kickoff Meeting

The Town of Grand Island has begun the process of updating their 1998
Comprehensive Plan and invites town residents, business-owners, and other
interested individuals to attend the public kickoff meeting to learn about the
process and plan.

The Comprehensive Plan is a community-driven document that provides guidance
on future policies, projects, and actions for various aspects of the Town including,
but not limited to, neighborhoods and housing, recreation, infrastructure, economic
development, municipal relations, Grand Island Boulevard/town center, and zoning.
The planning process involves community outreach, data collection and analysis of
the current state of the Town, development of a Town-wide vision, goals and
strategies to attain them, and regular meetings and discussion with the Long Range
Planning Committee.

The meeting will be on August 9" from 6:00 to 8:00pm in the High School
Auditorium. This is your chance to be a part of the process to shape the future of

the Town of Grand Island; there will be many other opportunities for public
outreach and to express your thoughts as the plan moves forward,

For more information on the project, please check the Town website as information
becomes available.
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